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The Editor-in-Chief 

World Journal of Gastrointestinal Pathophysiology 

We are pleased to submit the revised manuscript titled " Des-gamma-carboxy prothrombin 
and alpha-fetoprotein as biomarkers for hepatocellular carcinoma and correlation with 
radiological characteristics" for your consideration as an original article. 

Reviewer 1 did not make any comment on the scientific content of this article and 
recommended for acceptance. 

Editorial Review: We have made the suggested changes in tables and figures and have included 
research highlights in the manuscript 

We believe that our findings will make a substantial contribution to the field, challenging 
current practices and providing valuable insights 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Zaigham Abbas 

Head of Department Gastroenterology and Hepatology, 

Dr. Ziauddin University Hospital, Karachi. 

drzabbas@gmail.com 
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